# SECURITY BANK FOUNDATION, INC.

December 9, 2024

DR. VILMA D. EDA
Superintendent
Schools Division of Vigan City

Dear Dr. Eda,

Greetings!

On a letter dated December 5, 2024, Security Bank Foundation, Inc., sought the Division's help
in informing participants of training schedules. We were recently informed that some participants
were not included in our initial roster. Moreso, we also become aware that letter did not accurately
reflect the correct dates for trainings.

For this reason, we are issuing this Erratum of Training Schedules and Participants.
Corrections have been highlighted in orange.

For questions and clarifications, you may contact me at kvalladores@securitybank.com.ph/
0999 889 93089.

Thank you for your assistance

Sincgrely

RLO%ﬂéKO D. VALLADORES

Training Program Officer
Security Bank Foundation, Inc.

December 12, 2024

Mr. Royston Quidolit, School Head of CAPES

For information and guidance.

3 OVISION OFFICE | MA D, EDA, CESO V
DEreD VIGAN CITY Schdols Div#Sion Superintenden}l
3 OEC 204

BY:_

RELEASER




